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All of us here at Capital are excited 

to see you return to campus for your 

second semester of college. I hope 

you took time over the break to      

recharge your battery, and are now 

ready for a great semester! 

 

Second semester will be full of      

activities and events on campus. This 

newsletter will introduce you to a 

number of activities happening on 

campus this month. One of these 

events is the MLK Day of Learning on 

Monday January 21st. You will also 

be introduced to Winter Family 

Weekend that will take place the   

beginning of February. 

 

I want to make sure that you are well      

prepared for the semester ahead. 

This newsletter will include updates 

from Academic Success and our  

Multi-Cultural Affairs Office. There is 

even a section on note-taking for 

your reference. Remember, there are 

a number of resources here on     

campus to help you. 

Welcome Back  

You can always reach me by calling 614.236.6694        

-Brad 

Issue 5 



Do you take too many notes? Not enough? 

Do you have a hard time knowing what to write down? 

Are your notes difficult to read? 

If you answered yes to any of the above, you may want to work on improving your note-

q^hfkd phfiip+ ?b`^rpb qbpqp rpr^iiv `lsbo j^qbof^i qe^q$p _bbk mobpbkqba fk `i^pp) e^sfkd 

good classroom notes to study from can significantly improve your test grades. 

Spiral or 3-ring notebooks: Use a spiral or 3-ring notebook for each subject, or a larger 

notebook with divider tabs for multiple subjects. Doing so will allow you to 3-hole punch 

handouts you receive in class into your notes, as well as insert copies of notes you might 

have missed. 

Format your notes: 

-Start a new page for each class each day. 

-Only use one side of the paper and skip lines between ideas/subjects. This will give you 

space if you want to add something later. 

-Leave a wide space on the left side of each page for key words (topics, people, places, 

events, etc.). 

Recognize important information: 

-Ifpqbk clo sbo_^i `irbp %meo^pbp pr`e ^p ¦qeb j^fk mlfkq´8 fkcloj^qflk qe^q fp obmb^qba8 

louder or slower speech). 

-Write down anything that is on the board. 

Note - taking 101  

Academic Success Update  
Academic Success welcomes Assistant Director    

Andrea Brunson to the staff! Andrea looks forward to 

working with students on the assessment of their   

academic habits as well as strategies for               

organization, goal setting, and general education  

advisement. She wants to empower students at all 

levels to access the right tools and resources here at 

Capital. You can contact the office at 614-236-6327 

and at AcademicSuccess@capital.edu to schedule an 

appointment. Visit the website at 

www.capital.edu/academic-success for more          

information and additional resources.  

-Bruce Epps; Director of Academic Success 



Upcoming Campus Events  
Friday January 18th 

Mission IMPROVable, Huntington, 7 P.M. 

Join the campus community for a night of laughs with comedians 

 

Saturday January 19th 

Fiesta Night, Crusaders Club, 7 P.M. 

A night full of food, music, and learning how to salsa dance. Come as a community dance 

instructors teach students how to dance! 

 

Monday January 21st 

Slam Poet Kyla Lacey, Mezz, 9 P.M. 

@ljb ql pbb Hvi^$p rkfnrb pqvib lc mlbqov tefib bkglvfkd obcobpejbkqp tfqe qeb `^jmrp 

community. 

 

Wednesday January 23rd 

Music and Mocha, Mezz, 9 P.M. 

Come to the Mezz for live music while enjoying coffee and other beverages! 

Athletic Events (Capital Center)  

Wed. Jan 16th 

7:00 P.M.  

Jbk$p ?^phbq_^ii s+ J^ofbqq^ 

Wed. Jan 23rd 

7:00 P.M.  

Jbk$p ?^phbq_^ii s+ Ebfabi_bod 

Sat. Jan 26 

Track & Field  

OAC Split Meet  

Wed. Jan 30th 

7:30 P.M.  

Tljbk$p ?^phbq_^ii s+ Tfijfkdqlk 



The Multi -Cultural Affairs Office (MAO)  
Welcome! I hope each of you had an enjoyable winter break and have come back  

energized for a semester of academic success. MAO weekly programming has       

resumed, and is open to all students on campus!  

Study Tables are held every Monday night in the Schneider Multi-Purpose Room 

starting at 7 P.M. Tutors from Academic Success will also be available during the 

Study Tables. Come be a part of a student body committed to academic success. 

Study individually, in small groups or seek the assistance of a tutor. Be an advocate 

for your academic success. 

Following Study Tables we are excited to jump into the exciting AfroRythms workout 

from 8:30 - 9:30 P.M. in Schneider. You will have an exhilarating workout and leave 

with renewed energy. Your mind and body will thank you for this workout. 

Fridays at 2 P.M. -  Pizza and the Paper: Stop by the MAO Office (Campus Center) and 

grab a slice of  pizza and discuss current news and events from a diverse            

perspective with fellow students. Open to everyone, no RSVP required. Just stop by! 

Monday Jan. 21st -  MLK Day of Learning: The Day of Learning is an all-day event    

coordinated by the Multi-Cultural Affairs Office to facilitate interaction, education 

^ka pbosf`b ^p tb `lkqfkrb lro `ljjfqjbkq ql croqebo Ao+ Hfkd$p aob^j+ >p fk m^pq 

years, normal class meeting times on the Bexley campus are suspended between 8 

A.M. and 4 P.M. to allow students, faculty and staff to participate in all that has been 

planned to commemorate the legacy of Dr. King. Additional information is available 

at www.capital.edu/mlk-day 

I look forward to seeing you around campus and at our events this semester!            

-Cynthia Duncan; Director of Multi-Cultural Affairs 

 


